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As a part of CAREER GUIDANCE CELL, the following activities are conducted:

To prepare final year students for taking up the interview in the mext semester, the
institution is signing an MOU with DECCAN HERALD, subscription to DH
newspaper from students by paying 500/-and 36 students have enrolled, DH will
conduct session on “How to face interview”, We are planning to take up one session
in the month of October and another session in the next semester.

A guest lecture session was conducted by INDIANTIATORS PRIVATE LIMITED on 31
July 2017 with the strength of 100 students in the college campus, this session covered mainly
on three aspects that is: Mind Mapping/Career Choice, Importance of Communication, and
Interview Skills.

CAREER LAUNCH has conducted a session on 30" august 2017, in college campus
for 2 hours with strength of 50 students, to make them understand the career
opportunities after graduation, and how 12 crack aptitude exams.

MAHENDRA SKILL TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT PVT.LTD, as a part of
National Skill Development Programme, A Seminar was conducted 1* September
2017 the seminar was conducted with the strength of bearing 120 candidates in
the college campus. The session of 2 hours was highly responsive and educative
for making the youth understand regarding the various competitive exams and
Skills development programmes basically in the field of Banking, SSC, Railways
& other private & public sectors. The seminar focused on the basics of mainly
Quantitative Aptitude & Reasoning Ability for the uplifting the difficulties of the
Candidates by providing smart ways to crack exam.

We have invited K2 LEARNING RESOURCES INDIA PVT LTD, to give an
overview on GST and to address few topics related to Bangalore university GST
subject syllabus. This session will be addressed by renowned speaker CA Pramod S
Rao, a certificate will be issued by K2learning resources in association with our

college name, this is scheduled on 5" October 2017 for final year students.




